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May 10, 1991

Ms. Cindy Phillips

State of Florida

Department of Environmental Regulation
2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32301

RE: Sanford Plant, Unit No. 4
Orimulsion Test Burn
Emissions Testing -
Vanadium Pentoxide

Dear Ms. Phillips:

P.0. Box 078768, West Palm Beach, FL 33407-0768
5500 Village Bivd. :
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Please be advised that Sanford Unit No. 4 resumed Orimulsion firing yesterday (May
9, 1991). In order to complete the emissions testing, we have scheduled the pending
Vanadium Pentoxide test for Tuesday, May 14, 1991. The test will be conducted by
Entropy Environmentalists, Inc. according to the protocol agreed upon between Walt
Smith of Entropy and John Glunn of DER’s Division of Air Resources Management,
previously submitted to you with my letter of April 30, 1991.

Please call me at (407) 697-6926 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Y oV

Elsa A. Bishop
Senior Environmental Coordinator
Florida Power & Light Company
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cc:  Walt Smith - Entropy Environmentalisfs, Inc.

John Glunn - DER/Tallahassee
Charles M. Collins - DER/Orlando
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